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08 November 2023

NOTICE FOR THE PAKISTANI COMMUNITY
IN WESTERN CANADA
FOR COMMUNITY MEETING/KHULI KATCHERI ON
13 NOVEMBER 2023

It may be noted that the Consulate General will remain open on November 13,
2023 with usual working hours i.e. from 0900 hrs. to 1700 hrs (Pacific Time) The
Consul General would remain available for the E-Katcheri and the walk-in
applicants to resolve their issues related to consular services.

Furthermore, in line with Government of Pakistan’s community outreach policy, the
Consulate General of Pakistan, Vancouver is planning a virtual meeting on the pattern
of E-Katcheri with Pakistanis based in Western part of Canada. Interested members
of Pakistani community can also join it live on Facebook:
Facebook.com/PakinVancouver/ and if there are any queries/complaints, the
same can be addressed via WhatsApp No. (236) 838-4754 for immediate live
response.

The meeting will be virtual/in-person and held on Monday, 13 November 2023 at
1100-1130 hrs (Pacific Time). The meeting will focus on the questions relating to the
services provided by the Consulate General of Pakistan, Vancouver.

It is on first come first served basis. It is being planned as a monthly meeting and
those compatriots who cannot attend the said meeting, will be accommodated in the
next meeting. Please provide the following information by e-mail at
parepvancouverl@mofa.gov.pk by 1600 hrs on 10 November 2023 so that the
technical team can coordinate with you:
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Passport/NICOP No.
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E-mail address
Question

The text of the questions will help the Consulates General to respond in a meaningful




